
Mª Gema Briseño Pascual 

De: Pascal_Bornel@eu.logitech.com

Enviado el: martes, 11 de marzo de 2008 12:59

Para: Mª Gema Briseño Pascual

Asunto: Fw: FCC ID on manual
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Hello Gema,  
 
Here you are.  
 
Thank you 
 
Kind regards 
Pascal Bornel 
 
----- Forwarded by Pascal Bornel/CH/EU/LOGITECH on 03/11/2008 12:30 PM -----  

 
 
Hi Pascal,  
Below info from FCC telling us "device is small and warrants placing the ID in the user manual." 
 
Thank you, 
 
Best Regards, 
Bharat Shah  
E: bharat_shah@logitech.com 
 
Tel :  (510)-713-4777 
Fax : (510)-713-5294 
efax :(419)-828-4405  
----- Forwarded by Bharat Shah/CA/US/LOGITECH on 03/10/2008 08:08 AM -----  

 
 
 
I agree this device is small and warrants placing the ID in the user 
manual. 
 
Raymond LaForge 
 
Chief, (FCC-OET) Auditing and Compliance Branch 
(301) 362-3041 
   
 

 
03/10/2008 04:10 PM 

 

Bharat 
Shah/CA/US/LOGITECH 

      

 
 

To Pascal Bornel/CH/EU/LOGITECH@LOGITECH 
cc Philippe Vulliens/CH/EU/LOGITECH@LOGITECH 

Subject Fw: FCC ID on manual

03/10/2008 04:47 AM  

"Raymond Laforge" 
<Raymond.Laforge@fcc.gov> 

   

 
 

To <Bharat_Shah@logitech.com> 
cc 

Subject RE: FCC ID on manual



 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bharat_Shah@logitech.com [mailto:Bharat_Shah@logitech.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2008 2:26 PM 
To: Rich Fabina; Raymond Laforge 
Cc: Pascal_Bornel@eu.logitech.com 
Subject: Fw: FCC ID on manual 
 
 
Hi Rich & Raymond, 
How are you ? 
 
We are in process of designing Receiver. The receiver is too small in 
size, 
larger place is 2mm, as you see from below attached drawing. 
 
 
(See attached file: C-UBD58 outline drawing .JPG)(See attached file: 
P1010012.JPG)(See attached file: P1010014.JPG)(See attached file: 
P1010015.JPG) 
 
Laser etching on the metallic part could be subject to rubbing and could 
be 
hardly legible as well due to the bad contrast. 
 
Unless we remove the Logitech brand there is no other space on the 
plastic 
part. 
 
Due to described problem above,  it has been decided to put FCC ID in 
the 
manual. 
 
I hope that it is acceptable to FCC, correct ? Please advise otherwise. 
 
Thank you very much for your help. 
 
Best Regards, 
Bharat Shah 
E: bharat_shah@logitech.com 
 
Tel :  (510)-713-4777 
Fax : (510)-713-5294 
efax :(419)-828-4405 
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